
Comment for planning application 22/00256/F
Application Number 22/00256/F

Location North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton OX15 6PY

Proposal Change of Use from public house to single residential dwelling

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Robert Horne

Address 12 Millwright Close,Banbury,OX16 0RU

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a former resident of Wroxton I strongly object to this application. For many years the
North Arms was a focal point, not just for Wroxton residents but for many people in the
North Oxfordshire area. When it closed a few years ago many of us inhabitants of the area
have felt a integral part of our community was lost but we have always maintained that the
North Arms must remain. When my wife was pregnant with our first child (we have 5 now)
and she was overdue by about 10 days and quite frankly had enough and wanted that baby
to be born, I said let's go for a walk round the Abbey and then go to the North Arms for a
pint (obviously a shandy for the mum to be) and some food, as we had done many times of
the years. A day later her waters broke and I put that down to the relaxtion and beauty of
the pub. The North Arms is the epitome of a long lost thing nowadays, the local village pub.
I get that someone likes the look of the location. That the pub has been closed for a number
of years, and it would make a lovely home etc etc, however for a large amount of people
from the area we all long for it to return. The pub is a focal point to a small community and
this is rapidly disappearing all over the country, and has done sadly for many years. This is
why I object to this application.
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